
   
Office of the President 

 
 
April 1, 2019 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Craig Harris, VP for Institutional Advancement, will leave his 
position at Daemen to assume the position of Vice President for Development for Catholic 
Health. He will remain at the college through the month of April. 
  
This is, of course, a huge responsibility, and we are all proud of Craig, not only for 
accomplishing all he has in his time here at Daemen, but for assuming such a major position in 
the Buffalo/Niagara region. 
  
Craig has certainly elevated Daemen by directing a complete reorganization of Institutional 
Advancement and leading the College into its first ever comprehensive campaign, which is now 
over 85% of the way to its goal. He has modernized our external efforts and positioned us well 
for the future.  
 
We look forward to working with Craig on a number of joint projects in the future.   
  
Please help me congratulate Craig: charris2@daemen.edu 
  
Chief of Staff, Amanda Gross, will serve as Interim Vice President for Institutional 
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